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Dear Colleague,  

 

Connection and Use of System Code (“CUSC”) CMP306: Align annual connection 

charge rate of return at CUSC 14.3.21 to price control cost of capital  

 

In the CUSC Approval Letter1, the Implementation Date was erroneously stated as 30 

October 2020.  It should have been stated as 1 April 20212 in line with the CUSC 

modification proposal.   

 

For the avoidance of doubt, Ofgem has not proposed any change to the Implementation 

Date of 1 April 2021.   

 

National Grid ESO has agreed to publish this letter on its website. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steve McMahon 

Deputy Director, Systems & Networks 

                                           
1 https://www.ofgem.gov.uk/publications-and-updates/cmp306-align-annual-connection-charge-rate-return-price-
control-cost-capital 
2 https://www.nationalgrideso.com/industry-information/codes/connection-and-use-system-code-cusc-
old/modifications/cmp306-align 

To National Grid Electricity 

System Owner (“NGESO”), 

Parties to the CUSC, the CUSC 

Panel and other interested 

parties    

 

 

 

Direct Dial: 020 7901 7000 

Email: regfinance@ofgem.gov.uk  

 

Date: 23 July 2020 
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